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 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The first two weeks have flown. It has been brilliant visiting all the classes and seeing such motivated, 

engaged and happy children. I have been really impressed with the lovely manners – lots of pleases and 

thank-yous. 

Active Travel breakfast  

Mr Lake has kindly arranged for Rose Gater, Active Travel Project Officer for Getting Around Taunton to 

lead an assembly on Monday to promote active ways of travelling to and from school. 

She will be returning to school on Wednesday morning to provide a healthy breakfast for all children that 

have actively travelled to school on this day. 

Harvest Mass 

Just a reminder that the Harvest Mass at St George’s Catholic Church will be on Sunday 1st October at 

9:30am.  

Harvest Festival at School 

The school Harvest Festival will be at the school on Friday 6th October at 9:30am. 

Spot the Celebrity Reader Challenge 

We will be sending out a ‘Spot the Celebrity Reader Challenge’ soon which is a competition to raise 

money for class sets of books at the school. All winning entries will be put in a draw and the winner will 

receive a £20 Waterstones voucher. 

School Traffic 

Can I please ask all parents and carers who drop off and pick up our children to take the time to read the 

guidance that I have attached with the newsletter today. I hope it is clear and easy to understand. I do 

understand that the parking situation can be problematic but I need to ensure 100% safety of all and 

following our guidelines should enable this to happen. 

Healthy Snacks 

Thank you for the brilliant response in asking that all children bring a healthy snack to school.  

Have a smashing weekend! 

Kind regards, 

 

Mark Braund 
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